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From: Julie Lawn
Sent: 09 June 2017 16:17
To: Kelsey Williamson
Subject: Re: NYM/2017/0321/FL
Dear Kelsey

Thank you for checking.

Yes this is our home address and we are also the owners of Manton.

Kind regards

Tim

Sent from my iPad

On 9 Jun 2017, at 14:29, Kelsey Williamson

Dear Mr Lawn,

wrote:

Just to confirm this is your address as your letter states that you are the owners of Manton

too.
Kind Regards

Kelsey Ann Williamson
Planning Technician
Planning Admin Team

North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage

Bondgate

Helmsley

North Yorkshire

YO62 5BP

www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

Follow us on Twitter | Like us on Facebook

From: Julie Lawn

Sent: 09 June 2017 12:52
To: Kelsey Williamson
Subject: Re: NYM/2017/0321/FL

Dear Kelsey.
Our address is-
Hollybush Farm
Littlebeck
Whitby

Y022 5HY.

Regards




C LD

Dawn Paton

From: Front Desk on behalf of General
Sent: 08 June 2017 09:22

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Application NYM/2017/0321/FL

----- Original Message-----

From: Julie Lawn

Sent: 07 June 2017 21:34

To: General

Cc: Guy Coulson

Subject: Application NYM/2017/0321/FL

Dear Mrs Ward.
Re- application NYM/2017/0321/FL. Erection of a field shelter, Hobbin Head, Littlebeck.

As owners of Manton the neighbouring property opposite the application site, we OBJECT to the above
mentioned planning application for the following reasons.

1. Having regard to the close proximity to Manton and intended use, we feel that the residential amenity
would be adversely affected in Manton.

2. The application indicates future expansion , will this lead to further development on a green field site.
3. There are better sites within the existing curtilage of Hobbin Ghyll for this development.

In conclusion, we feel that this is an unneighbourly form of development that would affect the residential
amenity in Manton.

Kind regards
Mr/s T Lawn
Sent from my iPad






